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DOCKET NitY.B49(059it_ilY CM-Hs-SIM 
FILING CLERK 

RE: PETITION OF MALONE ADDITION WATER SYSTEM TO DISCONTINUE 
WATER SERVICE AND CANCEL ITS CERTIFICATE OF CONVENIENCE AND 

NECESSITY WITH THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF TEXAS. 

May 25, 2019 

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION 

AWR Services, Inc. on behalf of the Malone Addition Water System respectfully requests a thirty 
(30) day extension to the Malone Addition Water System supplemental deadline of April 29, 2019 
for the purposes of assembling and submitting updated mapping information as requested by the 
Public Utility Commission of Texas in order for the Malone Addition Water System's request to 
discontinue water service and cancel its Certificate of Convenience and Necessity (CCN) be 
considered. 

AWR is currently working with Public Utility Commission of Texas Staff as well as the owners 
of the Malone Addition Water System to provide the requested supplemental documentation for 
Docket No. 49059. PUC Staff have indicated they are unopposed to the Request for Extension 
and our deadline should be moved back by at least thirty (30) days. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the following: 

RE: Malone Addition Water System 
ATTN: Brett Lanham 
AWR Services, Inc. 

500 N. Capital of Texas Hwy. 
Bldg. 1, Ste. 125 

Austin, Texas 78746 
0: (512) 402-1990 
C: (512) 294-8535 

E: blanham@awrservices.net  

Thank you for your time and consideration regarding this Request for Extension for Docket No. 
49059. 

Respectfully, 

Brett Lanham 
Executive Vice President 
AWR Services, Inc. 
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